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Subject: i ‘ FW: Kilrush S0020-02 analysis results

From: margot.cronin@marine.ie

Sent: 08 March 2017 17:39

To: Ciara Maxwell

Cc: Suzanne Wylde; Terry McMahon

Subject: RE: Kilrush S0020-02 analysis results

Hi Ciara,

I've assessed the chemistry results for Kilrush marine sediment, dated October/November 2016. The material is
clean, in line with resuits from 2014 testing in the same area. | have no objections to plough dredging of the
sediment.

Best regards, ;
Margot
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The opinions contained within are personal to the s@%der and

the EPA postmaster - postmaster@epa.ie
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do not necessarily reflect the policy of the Environmental Protection
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